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Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director
Nev Maxico Oil Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 871 .

Santa Fe, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Porter:

Because of an error in the original survey the locstion
for the San Juan Unit 32-7, Well No. 16-17 has been moved. The
correct location is 1450' FNL, 910' FEL, Section 1T, Township
32 Horth, Range 7 West, S8an Jusn County, New Mexico.

As this is no longer an unorthodox well location please

cancell our request of April 22, 1957 and the approval granted
in your letter of April 2k, 1957.

Very truly yours,

T. A. Dugan
Division Manager
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